
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
2 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 10 Information Evening Wednesday 
15 November 2023, 6.00pm – 6:30pm 

 
I hope you and your families are well and your child has enjoyed their start to Year 10. It has 
been fantastic to see the positive start that the students have made to the year. 
 
Year 10 is an important milestone in your child’s educational journey as they begin their studies 
for the public examinations. Parents and carers have a vital role in supporting their children; your 
support is instrumental to your child’s academic success. To enable you to help your child as 
effectively as possible I invite you to an information evening on Wednesday 15 November from 
6.00pm to 6 30pm. 
 
The evening will cover: 

• Our Raising Achievement Plan, how this will support students in their studies and prepare 
them for their examinations. 

• Key dates, such as periods of mock examinations and assessments. 

• Expectations of students as they progress through their courses. 

• Guidance for parents and carers in how to support their child academically, physically, 
and emotionally. 

 
The evening will be held in the assembly hall, and parking will be available in the car park behind 
the school building. The evening is for both students and their families; please complete the 
attached form to confirm attendance. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 15 November. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Matthew McAuley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


